
The purpose of this test is to perform S-Band radar testing at a customer facility. 

Also attached, are the redacted results of the RPS-42 (MHR) testing we did within our facility to confirm 

there are no spontaneous spurs within that frequency band as a result of a recent hardware fault with  a 

single isolated unit.  
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